
 

 

SOUTH NATION CONSERVATION (SNC)  

TENDER FOR THE FINDLAY CREEK BOARDWALK REVITALIZATION 

CONTRACT NO. 2024-01-FC-Boardwalk 

 

Sealed tenders, plainly marked as to contents, will be received by Michelle Cavanagh, Team Lead – 
Special Projects, South Nation Conservation, 38 rue Victoria Street, Finch, ON K0C 1K0, until: 

4:00:00 P.M. LOCAL TIME, THURSDAY, JULY 11, 2024 

for the revitalization of the existing Findlay Creek Boardwalk within the Provincially Significant Leitrim 
Wetland in the City of Ottawa, consistent with the newly-constructed boardwalk extension installed the 
summer of 2023. 

Complete tender documents may be obtained digitally from Jp2g Consultants Inc., by emailing their office 
as noted below, after 8:30 a.m. on Thursday, June 20, 2024. An email will be returned with the link and 
password where the documents, drawings and any future addenda may be retrieved. 

 

The successful Bidder will be required to file with the Owner the specified bonds and insurance within ten 
(10) days of being awarded the Contract. 

The lowest or any tender will not necessarily be accepted. 

Email for tender document registration: tenders@jp2g.com with the subject line “Tender Request – 
Findlay Creek Boardwalk Revitalization.” 

 

Mr. Stephen Arends, P. Eng. Michelle Cavanagh  
Jp2g Consultants Inc. Team Lead, Special Projects 
Engineers • Planners • Project Managers South Nation Conservation 
1150 Morrison Drive, Suite 410 38 rue Victoria Street 
Ottawa, ON K2H 8S9 Finch, ON K0C 1K0 
Telephone: (613) 868-1350 Telephone: (613) 984-2948 

 


